ILLINOIS INTERNATIONAL
PORT DISTRICT

3600 E. 95th Street
95th and the Lakefront
Chicago, IL 60617-5193
773-646-4400
773-221-7678 (FAX)

THE ILLINOIS INTERNATIONAL PORT DISTRICT
RELEASES AN RFP FOR
FIRE SUPPRESSION/PROTECTION SYSTEM
CONTRACTOR SERVICES

The Illinois International Port District (IIPD) has released an RFP in regards to a Fire
Suppression/Protection System Contractor Services for facilities at the Lake Calumet location;
specifically the five (5) transit sheds.

The IIPD is seeking proposals from qualified and experienced companies to provide consultation and a
range of services relating to the updating and installation of new fire suppression/protection systems and
equipment with respect to certain [IPD properties.

This RFP includes two distinct service areas:
(A) System installation services; and
(B) System inspection and maintenance services.

Respondents may propose or bid on one or both services. The IIPD intends to evaluate the costs and
services for installation independently from inspection and maintenance when making its determination
on any award.

Bid submissions are due back no later than 4:00 pm CST, July 30, 2018. There will be an opportunity to
tour the site with a review of the blueprints on July 20, 2018, at 2:00 pm CST.

All information in regards to this RFP may be found on our website at http://iipd.com/news/rfqs-rfis-rfps-
and-bids

Please feel free to forward this email to any other interested parties and if there are any questions,
comments or concerns, please follow the directions included within the RFP.

Thank you and we will look forward to your submission.

Port of Chicago
Foreign Trade Zone No. 22




